
School Board Meeting: April 28, 2025

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
BPA to Florida

Presenter: Scott Thielman,
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

Two BHS students qualified for the National BPA Leadership Conference being held in 
Kissimmee, Florida, May 7-9, 2025.   Kylie Kelm will compete in Integrated Office Apps 
and Luke Gramstad will compete in Admin Support Research.


